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Tim Carroll

From: Chuck Hodgkinson <chodgkinson@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 8:50 AM
To: 'Tim Carroll'
Cc: 'Asst Exec Sec'; 'Bill Rossi (billrossimv@gmail.com)'; 'Warren Doty 

(warrendoty@verizon.net)'; 'Jonathan E. Mayhew (jonathanmayhew@ymail.com)'
Subject: August 19 Selectmen's Meeting
Attachments: CertificateofDefinitivePlan2009.pdf

Hi Tim, 
 
If I am not on the agenda may I ask you to put me on the August 19 Selectmen’s agenda for the following? 
 

1. Ask the Selectmen to approve the Planning Board subdivision of the Nab’s Corner lots.  This is needed because 
the utilities plan that NStar is reviewing was designed for this plan and the new curb cut and roadway.  It also 
affects the legal documents for the road and utilities easement agreements for the new roadway.  See the 
attached Planning Board subdivision approval conditions from June 2009. 

2. We are receiving the response(s) to the Nab’s Corner well installation RFP this Thursday.  The timetable calls for 
asking the Selectmen to award the job at their August 19 meeting. 

 
Thanks a lot. 
 
Chuck 
 
Please note, my email address has been recently changed.   Please update your address book to reflect my new email address: 
chodgkinson@chilmarkma.gov 
  
Chuck Hodgkinson 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road, PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA  02535-0119 
  
The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public 
records.  Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected. 
 


